
 
 
 
 
May 31, 2023 
 
Dear St. Michael’s Parents and Families, 
 
Happy summer!  
 
Thank you very much to all of our families for supporting our year-end activities and for 
celebrating with us!  
 
This email, the first of two mailings for the summer, provides links for families to access the 
content listed below through the School website, including information for families 
attending the Summer at St. Michael’s program; the Academic Calendar for 2023-2024; and 
the list of required summer academic work for all rising students by grade. 
 
The second mailing, to be sent after the July 4th holiday, will include information regarding 
the start of the 2023-2024 year and the corresponding 2023-2024 registration forms 
through DocuSign.   
 
Please note that the School office will be open throughout the summer months, from 
Tuesday, May 30, through Friday, August 4, from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. Regular School 
office hours, 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., will resume Monday, August 7.  
 
For this first email, please note the contents and links listed below:  
 
St. Michael’s Summer Program Schedule 
Academic Calendar 2023-2024 
Summer Academic Work 2023 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
Brendan J. Sullivan 
Head of School 
 
 
 
 
 

https://stmichael.net/summer/
https://stmichael.net/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/2023-24Calendar.pdf
https://stmichael.net/summer2023/

